MIAC volleyball teams return to competition

Posted: Mar 24, 2021

BLOOMINGTON, Minn. - For the first time in nearly
500 days, Minnesota Intercollegiate Athletic Conference
(MIAC) volleyball teams are back on the court for match
competition.

Though schedules have been abbreviated and pushed to
the spring due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, MIAC
teams are poised to compete in both non-conference and
conference matches over the next six weeks, with non-
conference matches already underway and MIAC
contests set to begin as early as Saturday, March 27.
Teams are permitted a maximum of nine dates of
competition this spring. The full spring 2021 volleyball
schedule can be found here.

There will not be MIAC champions or playoffs in any
postponed fall sport this spring. No spectators are
permitted when a contest is conducted at an on-campus indoor facility. When a contest is conducted at an off-campus indoor facility and a
MIAC team is designated as the host, spectators are limited to remaining outside of the playing area, contingent upon the facility and
campus spectator policies.

Continuing throughout the regular season, the MIAC will honor outstanding individual performances each Monday with the announcement of

the MIAC Volleyball Offensive and Defensive Players of the Week. Additional information related to the 2020-21 MIAC Volleyball season can
be found via the links below.
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